White Lake Citizens League
Meeting Minutes: October 28, 2009

Board Members Present: Tom DeSantis, Larry D’Angelo, Walt Koziol, Darrol

Spurgeon, Lenny Wojewoda, Bob Pisoni, Carol & Gary Webb, Jack Butler, %7
Bob Parrett, Frank Dyson, Larry McCullen

Other members present ; Janice D’Angelo, Marjorie Harrison, Jim Findley,
Bill Scanlon

* Meeting held at the White Lake Township Offices and called to order at 7:05 pm
* Minutes of Board Meetings from August and September, 2009 were approved - moved by Jack
Butler and seconded by Frank Dyson
* Treasurer report Cash Balance at October 28, 2009 of $11,872.60
o Motion to accept — Jack Butler, Second Frank Dyson
* Communications

o Bob Parrett indicated that there are approximately 330 names on our e-mail list.

o Bob mentioned that this Friday night there would be a “hook-up” party at his house. Bob
requested that anyone interested in hosting a party to let him know.

* Membership The League may consider passing out flags to put on the boat stern lights to
indicate that dues have been paid.
* Fundraising / Social Committees

o The committee is looking into the possibility of asking Darrick Coleman to allow us to use
his home for a fund raiser.

o Lenny reported that we made a profit of $2,271 this year on merchandise sales.

o Lenny also reported that consideration was being given to next year’s fireworks events
theme of Red, White (Lake) and Blue. He is also looking into the possibility of dropping
off canisters at the three stores earlier than last year, and also trying to promote some
completion among the stores for contributed amounts.

o The White Lake Inn is scheduling a booze crawl to Motor City Casino on November 21
(on a bus). We should consider a sleigh ride fund raiser.

* Weed Control

o Bob Pisoni attended a meeting re: Stonewort situations. The end question is still to
determine what the DNR will allow us to do. The Sonar survey has been completed.

o Walt Koziol reported that two bills have been submitted to the White Lake Improvement
Board for payment for our 2010 permit.

* Lake Access

o Bob Pisoni followed up with regard to Mitchell’s marina to assure that they were in
compliance with the DNR permit.

o Bob also reviewed this year’s key-holing activity.

* Old Business

o Tom DeSantis reviewed the SAD process and the results. He also discussed the
dredging study and indicated that the study indicated that the area north by the circle was
to be considered, looking at structuring the project to include a pike breeding ground,
leaving the spoils in the center of the circle in the lake.

o Tom also discussed the potential sale of Dawson’s Island.

* New Business

o We will have a holiday party at the White Lake Inn on December 9, 2009, with “white
elephant” gifts being brought by each person attending.

o There will be no November, December or January meetings.

o The hot line is now on Verizon and will be activated for the months of April, May, June,
July, August and September.

o We also discussed the marine unit availability for this year. We will wait to see if they
actually put a boat in the water before considering alternative solutions.

Adjourned 8:30 pm
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